
BANGOR INSIGHTS 

NEWS & STORIES 

The month of June was a very busy month 
for Hunt Military Communities.  As most of 
you saw in the recent letter we sent to each 
of you, we’ve heard loud and clear that we 
need to be more responsive to the needs and 
concerns of each of you, which means giving 
you a stronger voice and making sure that 
you are heard within our communities. To 
that end, we’ve undertaken a top-down 
review of our processes, policies, training 

programs, and the tools at our residents’ disposal to ensure we fulfill our 
responsibilities. All of those changes are outlined in the letter you should have 
received.  If you have not, please let your Community Director know as soon as 
possible. 

 

Also in June, HMC’s non-profit organization, the Hunt Heroes Foundation (HHF) 
had a very productive meeting with Stop Soldier Suicide (SSS).  SSS and HHF 
have a very strong relationship, and this strategic meeting outlined ways that we 
can help support their mission in ending suicide among active duty military 
members, veterans and retirees. Stay tuned for more information on how this 
partnership will evolve and what you can do to support it.  As always, if you are 
interested in learning more about the Hunt Heroes Foundation, or supporting its 
cause, please log onto huntheroesfoundation.org 

 
 
 
 

John Ehle 
President 
Hunt Military Communities 
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WE HOPE YOU HAVE 
A SAFE & HAPPY 4TH OF JULY! 
AS A REMINDER   
FIREWORKS ARE NOT PERMITTED 
ON NAVAL BASE KITSAP 
INSTALLATIONS. 

Our President’s Message Be an active voice in your neighborhood by be-
coming a member of the Community Advisory 
Board(CAB) 

We are looking for residents from each neighborhood to join 

our Community Advisory Board (CAB).  The purpose of the CAB 

is to encourage residents to engage in their community and 

posiƟvely affect the quality of life of families living within our 

community.    

The CAB will meet monthly to give the CAB members an oppor-

tunity to share their ideas and suggesƟons, express their con-

cerns, and work with their property management team to de-

velop soluƟons.  CAB members are volunteers  and can be ser-

vice members, spouses, or both.   An email was sent to our resi-

dents with a flyer and an informaƟon sheet to fill out and return 

by July 15th if you are interested in being part of the CAB.   

If you did not receive the email or need a copy of the infor-

maƟon sheet, please give up a call at 360-598-5831.   

 



Garbage and recycling bins must be at the curb before 
7:00 am on the scheduled pick-up day.  If desired, 

Resident’s may place their bins curbside after 6:00 pm 
the day before collection.  The bins must be removed 

from the curbside and properly stored in the garage by 
8:00 pm on the day of collection. 

HuntMilitaryCommunities.com 

DON’T MISS OUT ON THE OPPORTUNITY 
FOR REFERRAL DOLLARS! 

 
 

Your Bangor Family Housing Management Team 
Todd Hildebrand, Community Director;   Socrates 
Flores, Maintenance Director; Craig Caizza, Bangor 
Creek-Bremerton & Keyport Maintenance Manager;  
Katie Calhoun, Community Manager; Susan 
Abrego, Maintenance Manager-Warehouse & Dis-
patch; Amy Johnson, Bangor Valley Maintenance 
Manager;  Catrina West, Community Manager 

Naval Base Kitsap (Bangor Family Housing) 

Neighborhood Management Offices M-F:  8AM-5PM; closed Sat/Sun 

4168 Greenfish Drive(Boorda Center) 

3195 Bonefish Circle (Bangor Community Center) 

Silverdale, WA 98315 

360-598-5831 

 

Neighborhood Maintenance Office M-F:  8AM-5PM 

4620 Thresher Ave. Silverdale WA 98315 

888-335-3297 (24/7 emergencies,, too) 

Visit us online:  www.northwestmilitaryhousing.com 

Like us on Facebook:  www.facebook.com/BangorFamilyHousing 

Tweet Hunt Military:  twitter.com/huntmilitary 

We had a great time kicking off the summer with ice 
cream and lawn games! 

Garbage and Recycling  Bin Reminders 


